



Unit 2: “Dreams and Longings” – IV

Unit 2: “Dreams and Longings” – IV

Ficha virtual N° 1: “If you were an adult”

Learning objective:

- ✓ Develop reading skills.



Throw your dreams into space like
a kite, and you do not know what
it will bring back, a new life, a new
friend, a new love, a new country.

Anais Nin

- I. Look at the picture and read the quote by Anais Nin. What do you think the unit 2 will be about?

II. Read the texts and answer the questions.

What would you do if you were an adult today?

Cathy

I would love to have a big house outside the **buzz** of the city and enjoy it with my family... I would also enjoy some trips as well, once in a while. I would love to read as many books as I could, and maybe, if I had free time, I would like to write about my trips and experiences.

Donn

If I were an adult today, I would like to make video games for a living, because they make people happy and I would like to make people happy. I would like to start my own company. If I had enough money then, I would like to travel and discover many different cultures. I would also like to get married and have children. I would like to live happily.

Sarah

I love to **seek** justice. I have always been a person who I would injustice, and, if I were an adult now, I would study law at university, to **advocate** for those without a voice. It would make me very happy, to help and support underprivileged without the means to do it themselves.

Tessa

If I was working now, I would like to purchase a nice piece of land to get settled, of land, build a **sustainable** forest and use it as an animal shelter. This has always been my greatest dream, and perhaps, I will spend the rest of my life trying to achieve it.

QUESTIONS

1. What type of text is this?
 - a) A piece of news
 - b) An essay
 - c) An article
 - d) A recipe
2. Who would defend people from unfair situations?
 - a) Cathy
 - b) Donn
 - c) Sarah
 - d) Tessa
3. Who would help animals?
 - a) Cathy
 - b) Donn
 - c) Sarah
 - d) Tessa
4. Who wouldn't live in the city?
 - a) Cathy
 - b) Donn
 - c) Sarah
 - d) Tessa
5. Who would like to make people happy?
 - a) Cathy
 - b) Donn
 - c) Sarah
 - d) Tessa
6. Whose dream is more similar to your interests? Why?

.....

.....

.....